
 

 

TO: Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Rashmi Das  
Assistant Marketing Manager, India  

DATE: 22 March 2021 

SUBJECT: Holi 2021 

 
Greenheck India Corporate office and manufacturing facility will be closed on Monday, 29 March in 
observance of the Indian festival, Holi. 
 
Greenheck India’s manufacturing facility and Corporate office will return to work on Tuesday, 30 March. 
 

 

Holi has been celebrated in the Indian subcontinent for centuries. It marks the beginning of spring after 
a long winter, symbolic of the triumph of good over evil. It is a popular ancient Hindu festival, also 
known as the "festival of spring," the "festival of colours," and the "festival of love.” 
 


